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Attorney Comments on Boeing Flight Line Workers Voting for
Union

News

5.31.18


The Post and Courier article “Boeing’s Flight Line Workers in North Charleston Vote for Union,

Giving Organized Labor a Boost in South,” quotes Michael Carrouth on other workers who might

want to join the union. The outcome of this vote gives new life to organized labor, and “other

employees at the site will wait until they see what happens in negotiations before making a decision

on union representation," he said.





For the full article, visit The Post and Courier. (Subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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